
 

   

 

          Steering Committee 

Over the past two months the project team have been busy 

progressing the recommendations from the August workshop. A 

Steering Committee has been established and two meetings have 

been held.  The Committee has agreed upon a name - Territory 

Kidney Care.  

The Steering Committee also agreed that feedback from health 

services, technical staff, patients, and relevant stakeholders is a 

priority and further workshops are planned for early December. 

Workshop format and attendees will be guided by the objectives of 

the workshop i.e. technical aspects or user requirements.   

It will be voluntary to participate in Territory Kidney Care however 

agreements will be necessary to provide clear governance and 

ensure security, safety and accountability for all participants.  The 

project team is currently reviewing existing or suitable 

agreements/MOU’s.  

Patient Consent 

A legal opinion on the legislative privacy requirements and patient 

consent as it applies to the proposed system has been obtained and 

discussed by the Steering Committee. The opinion will be circulated 

to stakeholders in November. 

Technical Study 

The Technical Study and Functional Overview draft documents 

have been completed and feedback from the Steering Committee is 

currently being collated. Discussions with technical staff from 

stakeholders are being progressed. 

 

 

The project and team  
 

Phase One – Development Phase 

April to November 2017 was allocated to 

stakeholder engagement and confirming the 

scope of a system that would support 

increased screening, identification and 

management of kidney disease.  This phase 

has been extended to March 2018.  

Project Governance   

A Steering Committee with broad health 

service representation has been established 

to guide the development phase. 

Membership includes  

Committee members:  

Alan Cass Menzies, Director 

Gill Gorham Menzies, Program Manager 
Renal Health (Chair) 

Asanga 
Abeyaratne 

TEHS, Nephrologist and 
Project Clinical Lead 

Pam Wood TEHS, Director Renal 
Integration Project 

Liz Moore AMSANT, Public Health 
Medical Officer 

Juliette Mundy Miwatj, Project Manager 

Tamsin 
Cockayne 

NT PHN, Executive 
Manager, Clinical 

Adam 
Brownhill 

Urapuntja Health Service, 
Senior Medical Officer 

Keith Forrest TEHS, Senior Rural Medical 
Practitioner, Chronic 
Conditions  

Louise Maple-
Brown 

Menzies/TEHS, Clinical 
Director Endocrinology 

Leslie Manda CAHS, Director of Quality 

Carol Farmer CAHS, GM Primary Health 
Care 

Paul Burgess TEHS, Clinical Director 
Coordinated Care 

Ian Pollock DoH Chief Data Officer 

Sean Fellows CCSRP Program Director 

Steve 
Buchanan 

Menzies, Head Data 
Management 
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If you would like any further information please contact the Project Manager.  

E: karen.thomas@menzies.edu.au  

Ph: 08 89468656 

 


